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Regional District of Nanaimo to Undertake a Boundary Study for Electoral Area F 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) has received approval and a $45,000 grant from the Government 
of British Columbia’s Ministry of Municipal Affairs (Ministry) to undertake a boundary study for Electoral 
Area F (EA F). This builds on the momentum and support of the governance and services study that was 
completed in May 2023. The boundary study for EA F will determine possible boundary scenarios within 
EA F and identify some of the implications of the proposed boundaries on any future incorporation. The 
public will have opportunities to provide input on the potential boundary options to decide whether there 
is a desire to go ahead with a more in-depth incorporation study. 
 
In 2022, the Ministry contributed funding for the governance and services study in EA F to document 
service delivery and governance arrangements, engage with local community members to understand 
their concerns and interests, and identify potential future governance and service delivery options for the 
area. 
 
The Electoral Area F Governance and Services Study Committee, made up of community residents, 
oversaw the study in collaboration with an expert team of study consultants and presented their final 
report to the RDN Board in May 2023. The report recommended undertaking an incorporation study for 
EA F. The RDN Board then asked for approval and funding from the Ministry for an incorporation study 
for EA F.    
 
As this is a technical study, an external consultant will be conducting it. There will not be a study 
committee of Electoral Area F residents.  
 
For information about the boundary study timeline, visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/eaf-boundarystudy. 
Additional resources will be added once the study is underway in the fall of 2024. Electoral Area F 
residents are encouraged to register at getinvolved.rdn.ca and subscribe to the Electoral Area F Boundary 
Study project page to receive project updates.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor  
 Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo     
 250-390-6502       
 engagement@rdn.bc.ca  
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